
2016 CHURCH CONTRIBUTIONS REPORT 
 

If you would like your 2016 church contributions    
report, please contact the parish office at               
hrsecretary@bright.net  or by calling us at 394-5050. 
We can print these reports out and “snail mail” them to 
you, e-mail them to you or you can pick them up at the  
parish office. 

Holy Rosary Adopt-a-Student 

Current Week Donations:  $         1,512.00 
Total Donations Received:  $       44,832.69 
Parishioner Participation:  158 Families 
 

The monthly Adopt-A-Student collection is to help         
  Holy Rosary School with its operating expenses. 

January 15, 2017 

Liturgical Roles 
Mon. January 16  HR        8:00 am   Mass 
Servers:  Adult Server 
————————————————————————–————— 
Tues. January 17  HR     8:15 am   Mass 
Servers: Brandon Miller, Ellen Schloemer, Mariel Augsburger  
————————————————————————–————— 
Wed. January 18  HR         12:05 pm  Mass 
Servers:  Adult Server 
————————————————————————–————— 
Thurs. January 19  SP   8:00 am  Mass 
Servers:  Adult Server 
————————————————————————–————— 
Fri. January 20    HR      8:00 am  Mass  
Servers:  Brandon Miller, Taylor Ott 
———————————————————————————–—— 
Sat. January 21  HR      4:30 pm  Mass 
Servers: Jacob Westerfield, Carson Sturwold, Jackson Monroe 
Lectors:  Annette Bayham, Lora Krugh  
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Adele Walls, Peg Larkin, Lori Brown, John Westerfield,             
Lynn Westerfield, Deacon Marty, Caleb Westerfield, Dianne Engel 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun. January 22  HR      8:00 am  Mass 
Servers: Gavin, Zoe & Emma Lininger 
Lectors:  Ally Moore, John Hudson  
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Shelly Wilker, Deacon Marty, Doug Wilker 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun.  January 22   SP     9:30 am  Mass 
Servers:  Quincy & Reese Rable 
Lector:  Linda Lunz  
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
LuAnna Scott, Judy Steinke, Ericka Aller, Angie Brown 
Ushers:  Janet Ott, Mike Ott, Allen Scott 
Sacristan:  Jeannette Brown 
————————————————————————–————— 
Sun.  January 22  HR          11:00 am  Mass 
Servers:  Ashley & Erin Scott, Paige Dingledine 
Lectors:   Adam Gerlach, Donna Kantner 
Extraordinary Ministers of Communion:   
Howard Homan, Angie Brown, Beth Scott, Bruce Miller, Phil Kill, 
Deacon Marty, Mike Grannan, Matt Brown 

Calendar of Events 

Sunday 
8:00 am 
9:30 am 

11:00 am 

January 15 
Mass at Holy Rosary        
Mass at St. Patrick                     
Mass & Choir at Holy Rosary  

Monday 
8:00 am 

January 16              Parish Office Closed               
Mass at Holy Rosary 

Tuesday 
8:15 am 

January 17 
Mass at Holy Rosary  

Wednesday 
11:30 am 
12:05 pm 
2:30 pm 

6:30 - 7:30 pm 
6:30 pm 

7:00 - 8:00 pm 
7:00 - 8:00 pm 

7:00 pm 
8:00 - 9:00 pm 

January 18 
Confession at Holy Rosary  
Mass at Holy Rosary 
Communion Service at Otterbein 
SP CCD - Rectory 
St. Patrick 2nd Grade Reconciliation - Church 
HR CCD Grades 1-8 - School 
HR CCD Grades 9-12  
Adult Choir - Church 
Connect HRYG - Rectory Basement 

Thursday 
8:00 am 
All Day 
2:30 pm 

6:30 - 8:15 pm 
6:30 - 8:15 pm 
6:30 - 7:00 pm 

6:45 pm 
7:00 pm 
7:00 pm 

 
7:00 - 8:30 pm 

January 19 
Mass at St. Patrick   
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament at St. Patrick  
Mass at St. Marys Living Center   
Little Flowers - Cafeteria 
Boy’s ConQuest - School 
Confession at St. Patrick 
Rosary at St. Patrick 
Benediction at St. Patrick 
Baptism Prep Class -  Must pre-register. Class held       
in the rectory basement at Holy Rosary 
RCIA - Music Room 

Friday 
8:00 am 

January 20                         
Mass at Holy Rosary     

Saturday 
3:30 pm 
4:30 pm 

January 21                        
Confessions at Holy Rosary 
Mass at Holy Rosary          

Sunday 
8:00 am 

8:30 - 9:15 am 
9:30 am 

11:00 am 
11:00 am 

January 22 
Mass at Holy Rosary      
SP Youth Choir Practice - Church   
Mass & Youth Choir at St. Patrick                     
Mass at Holy Rosary  
Sunday School at Holy Rosary 
3 year olds meet in school 
4 year olds & older start in Church & will then be    
released to the school 

Steve and 
Kathy  

Frankenberg  
 

419-753-2056 

 

Grief  
Support 

Prayer 

Hotline 
 

Holy Rosary: 
 Julie 305-7937 

 

St. Patrick 
Judy 738-8702 

   

Weekend 
Mass  

4:30 pm 
 8:00 am 
9:30 am 
11:00 am 

450 

260 

200 

373 

1283 

Villa Nova Pizza & Drive Thru 
 

Sponsor of the Week 



SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Mass Intentions 
 

Mon. 01/16 Weekday 
  Heb 5:1-10; Mk 2:18-22 
      8:00 am  HR         Steve Hirsch 
 

Tues. 01/17 St. Anthony 
  Heb 6:10-20; Mk 2:23-28 
      8:15 am  HR Maxine Wright 
 

Wed. 01/18 Weekday 
  Heb 7:1-3, 15-17; Mk 3:1-6 
   12:05 pm HR         Alice Scott Clayton 
 

Thurs. 01/19 Weekday 
  Heb 7:25—8:6; Mk 3:7-12 
     8:00 am SP John & LaVera Burke 
         
Fri. 01/20 St. Fabian & St. Sebastian 
  Heb 8:6-13; Mk 3:13-19 
     8:00 am  HR   Rose Agnes Schroer 
 

 Sat. 01/21 St. Agnes 
  Heb 9:2-3, 11-14; Mk 3:20-21 
          4:30 pm HR Rosemary Horn 
               
Sun. 01/22 3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
   Is 8:23—9:3; 1 Cor 1:10-13, 17; Mt 4:12-23 
          8:00 am HR Marjorie Glaser 
          9:30 am  SP Members of St. Patrick Parish  
        11:00 am  HR Jim Maze  

 January 8, 2017  
 

Joyfully and Responsibly I Give My First Fruits to God. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Rosary Collection 

 
 

Adult Envelopes Issued:   540 
Adult Envelopes used:   206 
Parish Pay (Direct Deposit)                  101 
 

Adult Offering:  $     9,697.00 
Loose Offering:  $        699.65 
Total Collection:  $   10,396.65 
 

Week Budgeted:  $     9,670.00 
Weekly Collection & Direct Deposit:  $   10,396.65 
Over/Short to date:            726.65  
  
YTD Total weekly budgeted:  $ 270,760.00 
YTD Total weekly collection:  $ 258,764.94 
Over/Short to date:  $  (11,995.06) 
 

St. Patrick Collection 

 
 

Adult Envelopes Issued:    55 
Adult Envelopes used:    36 
 

Adult Offering:  $     1,455.00 
Loose Offering:  $        288.00  
Total Collection:    $     1,743.00 
 

 

Message from the Pastor 
 

Following up on a previous report on the status of the  
building renovation project at Holy Rosary, things are   
moving right along. You’ve seen the entrance way all torn 
up and down; and the modular buildings gone. I told you it 
would be getting serious for us and I thank you for your 
patience in working around all the mess. I admit, when I 
first saw the back entrance all ripped out, I was a little 
shocked. But things are moving right along. 
 

Later this month, we will be holding Sunday Mass services 
in the church basement, so that they can lay the new   
flooring in church and install the new pews. Again, sorry for 
the inconvenience. It may be 2 to 3 Sundays downstairs. 
 

The new adoration chapel is in full use now and what a 
wonderful place to pray before Jesus in the Blessed     
Sacrament. Having the Sacred Host visible in the          
monstrance is a special grace for anyone who visits. See 
the bulletin or call the office to sign up for a specific hour to 
pray each week. The stained-glass windows for the chapel 
are due at the end of January. 
 

So, with all this work being done we really need to get 
those pledges in as soon as possible. We took out a loan 
for the outstanding balance. The earlier the pledges are in 
the less interest we will have to pay. So, keep your pledges 
coming in. If you haven’t yet made a payment, you may be 
receiving a little friendly reminder in the mail. Thank you for 
your support of the whole project. 
 

At St. Patrick’s, you will have seen the new entrance,     
including the restored stained-glass window above the new 
doors to church. It is an amazing new look coming into 
church. Next of course, is the repair and conservation of 
the rest of the stained-glass windows in church. We have   
received several donations for this project, but we need a 
little more. Please consider a gift towards this necessary 
project. Memorial gifts in your family’s name or in memory 
of a loved one of $6,000 or $12,000 for a half or full window 
restoration can be made. All donations over $1,000 will be 
noted on a special plaque in church. 
 

May God continue to bless our work for His Kingdom here 
at our parishes, and may He bless each and every one of 
you and your families in a special way this new year. 
 

Catholic Pilgrimage to 
Northern Italy, Switzerland, Austria and Germany 

 

I have 5 additional spots due to cancelations available for 
my pilgrimage April 24 to May 4, 2017. Please contact the 
office if you are interested in going on this fantastic trip to 
Europe with me. 

DONATIONS RECEIVED 
In memory of David Liette, the following donations         
were received:  $100 to Adopt A Student and $940 to    
Holy  Rosary Church. Thank you for your generosity. 



LUCKY TEN 
Winners for January 2017 

$500 
Therese Rye Purpura 

$100 
 Robert Hurm 

$100 
Bill Doenges 

$75 
Deb Rohrbach 

$50 
Andy Rammel 

$50 
Kitty Danaher 

$50 
Breanna Miller 

$25 
Al Fry 

$25 
Janice Mabry 

$25 
Margene Craft 

Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at Catch the Excitement at     
Holy Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary SchoolHoly Rosary School    

 

 

Students in Grade 1 are working on a story’s beginning,     
middle, and end for reading comprehension.  Their junior high 
buddies went to their classroom this week to read aloud with 
them so that they could discuss their stories to work on this 
important reading skill.  The first graders read books on their 
individual reading levels based on their STAR/AR 
scores.   Junior high students enjoyed helping their buddies 
outside of Mass on Tuesdays. 
 

Camp Out with God is the 2017 theme for Catholic Schools 
Week.  Holy Rosary students will participate at the 11:00 Mass 
on January 29th. Open House, with a soup lunch, will take 
place in the school following Mass. Plan to join us as we kick 
off Catholic Schools Week 2017! 

 

January 8, 2017 

 

Save the Date - March 4th  
 

Night at the Races! 
 

10 Races in All 

Various Auctions throughout the evening 
 

Tickets going on sale soon. 

THINKING OF SENDING YOUR 
CHILDREN TO HOLY ROSARY SCHOOL? 

 

Additional Tuition Assistance Available 
 

The One Faith, One Hope, One Love Campaign designated a      
significant portion of the funds raised to help families with Catholic 
school tuition assistance.  The tuition assistance awards will begin 
with the 2017-2018 school year.  A qualifying family can receive up to 
$1000 per child. 
 

Applications will be accepted beginning in December, 2016. Visit 
www.CatholicBestChoice.org for more information. 

HOLY ROSARY 1ST RECONCILIATION 
 

Please remember our thirty-four Holy Rosary 2nd grade 
parishioners who will be receiving the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation for the first time on Wednesday, January 
25th, at 7p.m. Their final weeks of preparation should 
remind all of  us of the importance of receiving God’s 
grace and  mercy through Sacramental Confession.  If 
you have  forgotten, just don’t understand, or want to 
renew   your knowledge why Christ gave us this   
beautiful sacrament, go to FORMED.ORG, register 
and  type in the parish code TFWVVK and watch the 
free series FORGIVEN.  

Attention College Age Students 
 

Welcome to the Party: 
Faith, the Foundation of All Things Fun! 

 

Presented by Fr. Ethan Moore 
 
 

Being both Catholic and having a good time in   
college might sound impossible, but the Catholic 
Campus Ministry at Wright State Lake Campus 
can help you find the true meaning of fun. Join           

Fr. Ethan Moore for a presentation titled "Welcome 
to the Party: Faith, the Foundation of all things 
Fun!" It will be held in Dicke Hall on Thursday,    

January 19th at 2:00 p.m.  All college age students 
are invited to come out to enjoy Fr. Ethan’s       

discussion and enjoy refreshments provided by the 
Serra Club.  Mark your calendars now and plan to 

attend!   
 

Sponsored by the Serra Club of the  
Sidney/St. Mary’s Deaneries 

K of C HOSTING ANNUAL  
FREE THROW CONTEST FOR LOCAL YOUTHS 

  

The Father James O. Byrne Knights of Columbus 
Council 1592 will be hosting the annual free throw 
championships Sunday, January 15, at the high school 
gym. Registration starts at 1 p.m. Shooting begins at 
1:30 p.m. Forms are available in the schools for youths 
age 10 through 14. Kent Schlegel is organizing the 
project for the local council and volunteers are needed 
to assist. If you are available to help, please show up at 
1 p.m. The local council will also host the District Free 
Throw contest on Sunday, January 29, at the high 
school gym. Again, registration starts at 1 p.m.; the 
shooting at 1:30 p.m. This contest will feature local 
winners from St. Marys, McCartyville and Minster    
councils. Volunteers are also needed to assist.  



All Day Adoration of Blessed Sacrament 
 at St. Patrick  

 

All day adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

3rd Thursday of each month  (January 19) 
 
 

Exposition after the 8 am Mass 
 

Confessions 6:30 - 7:00 pm 
 

Rosary at 6:45 pm  
  Prayer & Benediction at 7pm 

 

** Sign up for a time slot on the sheet  
in back of church.** 

Spa for the Soul - Women’s Night Out  
 Friday, March 24th  

Cost is $20.  
 

The evening begins at 5:30pm with drinks and appetizers, 
dinner is at 6:00pm and inspirational talks including a    
concert featuring the singing group His Own will follow. His 
Own was formed by three friends who wanted to    
combine their love for Jesus, passion for music and 
desire to proclaim the joy of the feminine heart. In a 
world where women are exploited, misused, and     
misguided, they desire that their music and ministry  
will inspire women to come before the Lord as they 
are, to encounter His unique love for them, and to     
be reminded of the eternal measure of their feminine   
dignity and worth. 

We have 12 parishioners  
traveling to the March for Life  

in Washington, DC  
January 26 – 28th.  

                   Please keep them in your prayers! 
Holy Rosary’s New Chapel 

 

With our new Chapel open, 
CAN YOU HELP? 

 

There is need for faithful adorers to spend time with 
Jesus. 

Various hours are available – see below. 
 

Is Our Lord inviting you to be His  
faithful companion?   

 

Open Hours: 
 

Monday  3:00 - 4:00 AM 
  4:00 - 5:00 AM 
         11:00 PM - 12:00 AM 
 

Tuesday  3:00 - 4:00 AM 
         12:00 - 1:00 PM 
 

Wednesday 4:00 – 5:00 AM 
 
 

Thursday 2:00 - 3:00 AM 
  3:00 - 4:00 AM 
        
Friday  1:00 - 2:00 AM 
  2:00 - 3:00 AM 
  3:00 - 4:00 AM 
       10:00 - 11:00 AM  
          5:00 pm - 
 
 

If you can commit to this Holy Hour please call: 
 

Sue Beckett  419-305-0311  
Robbie Burke   419-305-5156 
Connie Miley  419-394-1668 

Rosary Before Mass  
 

We are looking for additional people to sign up to lead    
the Rosary before Masses at Holy Rosary.  If you are   
interested, please call Jerry Tebbe at 567-644-8697.  

LET THERE BE LIGHT PROJECT 
 

In the next few weeks St. Patrick will be starting a 
project of taking down the church lights for a good 
cleaning, polishing and rewiring.  If you would like to 
chair or volunteer for this project, there is a sign up 
sheet at the church entrance.  Once a light is taken 
down, we will need help cleaning and polishing       
the brass in the rectory basement which can be   
done anytime during the day or evening.  You will be 
contacted once we have the process ready and are 
in need of your help.  This is a wonderful opportunity 
to give your time in helping the parish.  

Worldwide Marriage Encounter  
Celebrates World Marriage Day 

 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter celebrates World Marriage 
Day, Sunday, February 12, 2017.  All encountered couples 
are invited to attend the celebration.  Mass will be held at 
3:30 pm at Holy Family Church in New Cleveland, Ohio, 
with a dinner and dance to follow from 5-9 at the Ottawa    
K of C Hall.  A collection will be taken at Mass to assist with 
Marriage Encounter events.  Presale tickets are $30 per 
couple.  For tickets, contact Clete and Polly Muhlenkamp at 
419-305-8483 by January 30.     

Christmas Thank You 
 

A “Thank You” to the St. Patrick Christmas 
decorating committee: Dave and Jeannette 

Brown, Pat and Mary Cogan and Virgil and Ellen 
Brown and to all the parishioners who helped take 
down the decorations last Sunday for giving of their 
time and talent. 


